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PTC was recognized by the Department

of Education (DepEd) Makati as a

stakeholder and valued partner of the

San Antonio Village Elementary School

(SAVES) during a simple appreciation

ceremony held last October 5 at the

SAVES campus. The recognition cites

the continuous support that PTC has

extended to SAVES and its students for

the past year. 

DepEd-Makati recognizes
PTC as a valued partner 

Capt. Ronald SJ Enrile, SVP PTC Shipmanagement and Talent

Acquisition Head, received the certificate of appreciation from

Ms. Marian Soriano, Acting Principal SAVES and Administrative

Officer V, Schools Division Office-Makati, together with Mrs. Ma.

Lourdes A. Membrido, SAVES Master Teacher; and Mrs. Elvie R.

Cabebe, SAVES Master Teacher I.


